
Sirius Reference Letter 
December 10, 2019 – Sirius Controls Inc. 

To Sirius Controls, 

  I have had the opportunity to work with multiple leading chemical injection pump companies over the 
years. Over this time I have experienced the good and bad of chemical pump equipment; from struggling 
with the continuous leaking of their primary packing, to the repeated issues with poor quality resulting 
in injection rate reliability. I was introduced to the Sirius equipment several years ago and my 
confidence in this equipment was excellent then and continues to grow due to the simplicity of setting 
rates, reliability of equipment, extremely low maintenance and upkeep, and support when question 
arise. We have not experienced leaks from the packing, unlike other equipment installed around the 
same time. The multipoint design we are using allows us to give our customer a small foot print and less 
equipment on location, thus reducing maintenance. The lack of maintenance alone makes it a joy to 
work with. I have encouraged our end users to continue to purchase the Sirius pump system and would 
recommend it to any chemical provider. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 
Chemical Account Manager 

 
Grand Junction, CO  

 
 




